
 

 

April 1, 2020 

 

Women’s International Convention Delegates, 

As announced by our Presiding Bishop Charles E. Blake Sr., the 2020 Women’s International Convention 

(WIC) in Portland, Oregon has been cancelled. Our recommendation to Bishop Blake was based on a 

prayerful consideration for your safety and welfare. 

You may request a full refund; however, I would like to encourage you to carry over your 2020 WIC deposit 

or full payment to the 2021 WIC scheduled for May 31, 2021 – June 4, 2021. Your request for either option 

must be received in writing. Be sure to include your full name and complete address. You may email your 

written request to wic@cogic.org or mail it to Women’s International Convention, P.O. Box 1052, 

Memphis, TN 38101.  Your request must be submitted within 60 to 90 days from the date of the Presiding 

Bishop’s cancellation announcement.    

For your convenience, enclosed is the 2020 Women’s International Convention Frequently Asked 

Questions (FAQs). 

In these perilous times seek the face of God through prayer and fasting. Let us rest in the assurance of 

God’s word…The Lord will give strength to His People; The Lord will bless His people with Peace (Psalm 

29:11).  

Serving to Bring Glory to our Father, 

 

 

Mother Barbara McCoo Lewis 

General Supervisor 

 

 

 
 


